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Customer Newsletter

Welcome to the new EPrints Services customer newsletter. As a valued
support customer we would like to keep you more informed with what we are
busy with at EPrints HQ at the University of Southampton in the UK. In
particular we aim to use this format to keep you updated on new projects and
feature improvements which we are making exclusively available to you. In this
newsletter we are including information on updates to IRStats, Search filters,
EdShare activities, Impact projects and the latest on EPrints 3.4.

Feedback is important to us so please let us know what you'd like to hear about
in future newsletters.

EPrints Services Management Team

New Tools for EPrints
Further to our updates shared in the Christmas email we are pleased to announce
the availability of , Search filters (also known as )
and for your repository. Click on the links for more information and
screenshots on what you can expect to see with these new additions.

We will be starting to roll-out updates to Gold support customers shortly followed by
Silver customers*. We will contact you directly before making any changes to your
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